
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

March 2024 Monthly talk 

 

Tuesday 12th March @ 7.30 p.m. 

PN City Library, George Street Entrance, Palmerston North 
  

Talk: :            Speargrasses & their associated invertebrates 

Speakers:    Lara Shepherd & Leon Perrie, Botany,  Te Papa, Wellington 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Speargrasses, with their sharp leaves and flower spikes, may look like a 

plant you want to avoid at all costs, but a number of critters call them home, 

including the charismatic speargrass weevils. Science researcher Lara 

Shepherd and Leon Perry will  introduce these weevils, plus some other 

critters that utilise speargrass plants. 

 

 

All welcome. Gold coin donation appreciated 

 

If you would like to stay in touch, please sign up to our 
Mailing list on our website: www.naturesvoicemanawatu.org.nz 

 

For more information about Forest & Bird go to: www.forestandbird.org.nz 

http://www.naturesvoicemanawatu.org.nz/
http://www.forestandbird.org.nz/

